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Fox Locks

FOX RIVER NAVIGATIONAL SYSTEM AUTHORITY

1008 Augustine Street
Kaukauna, WI 54130
Tele: 920-759-9833
Fax: 920-759-9834

February 10, 2012
Dear Neighbor,

The Fox River Navigational System Authority is developing the lock operation
schedule for the coming season. We have received several phone calls at our office

requesting expanded operation for the section between Little Chute and Menasha.

What we are trying to do is establish a schedule that satisfies requests vs operational
cost.

Your response to these questions would help us establish the schedule. Thank you.

1. Do you keep a boat moored at your dock?
Is it on a “shore station” type boat lift?

2. What days of the week would you most likely use the locks between Little Chute
and Menasha?

3. What hours should the locks operate Monday through Thursday?

4. What hours should the locks operate Friday through Sunday and Holidays?

5. Any other concerns or suggestions? (There will be Navigation Buoys)

Thank you for your support and assistance in getting answers to the above questions.

Our email is; lock269735@sbcglobal.net

Our phone is: 920-759-9833 - Fax: 920-759-9834

Our mail address is: FRNSA
1008 Augustine Street
Kaukauna, WI 54130

Please let us know what you think by February 21!

For Lower Fox River lock information visit www.foxriverlocks.org
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